

26 April 2017

Dear Lady Liverymen and Freemen,

## LADIES LUNCH AT GRAY'S INN Thursday, 29<sup>th</sup> June 2017

Once again, Past Master Diana Uff has kindly arranged for us to have the use of the marquee in the garden at Gray's Inn WC1A for the Ladies Summer Lunch. The lunch will be held on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> July at 12.30 for 1.00pm. The cost of the lunch is £47 per person, fully inclusive.

Gray's Inn gardens are known as The Walks and were originally designed in 1606 by the then Treasurer, Sir Francis Bacon, whose statue can be seen in the South Square. The Walks remain among the largest private gardens in London: five acres of perfectly maintained park entered through a pair of impressive iron gates. The park provides a peaceful oasis amidst the busy streets of Central London.

We do hope that as many of the Lady Liverymen and Lady Freemen of the Company can be present and look forward to welcoming any new Lady members.

Kerry Hamer-Nel Assistant Clerk
××
Ladies Lunch – Thursday, 29 <sup>th</sup> June 2017
Enclosed is my cheque for £47 for Luncheon at Gray's Inn
If you wish to pay by BACS: Sort Code 60-00-01 A/c no: 09801774
Name
Address
Special dietary requirements